
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Principals 
 
FROM: Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: Monday Night Closure of Buildings to Student Activities 
 
DATE:  February 9, 2009 
 
The Kane School Board voted in its February 5 Board Meeting to close all District 
buildings and grounds to school activities at 7:00 p.m. on Monday evenings.  This means 
that all school sponsored events, activities or meetings involving students must be over in 
time for students to be out of the buildings and off playing fields by 7:00 p.m. 
 
Extenuating circumstances which may require an exception to this directive must have 
prior approval from the superintendent.  
 
Thank you. 

 
 


